AN AUSTRALIA DAY - For Everyone

Australia Day should be a happy day for ALL Australians to celebrate being Australian.

The present Australia Day on January 26 marks the date when British colonisation
commenced in Australia and First Nations people were dispossessed of their land.

This date is not a happy day for First Nations people and for many others who support
their right to be recognised, valued and respected.

By changing the date of Australia Day to the second last Monday in January we can bring
everybody together for the betterment of all.

This new date would also create an ‘Australia Long Weekend’ every year that would

always pre-date January 26 — and is simply the best time of the year for a national
celebration and for reflection of our past, present and future.

For further info see https://www.australialongweekend.com.au/
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